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For Immediate Release     February 8, 2024 
 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Fraud Suspect 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office is attempting to locate and identify the female pictured 
below in connection to a Fraud that occurred at a Verizon store located in Magnolia.  On January 
28, 2024, the female suspect fraudulently purchased multiple cell phones using a victim’s personal 
and banking information before exiting the store with approximately $4,800 worth of merchandise.   
 
If anyone recognizes this suspect or has any information that could lead to her whereabouts, please 
contact the Montgomery County Sheriff's Office at 936-760-5800, option 3, or call Multi-County 
Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP [7867] and refer to case # 24A027445. 
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